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M.E.O.W. competition! The fur-and-fin duo show up with the most valuable treasure
they can find—and Ophelia’s cousin Pierre von Rascal beats them to the punch with
a priceless painting that puts their loot to shame. But Ophelia is certain the
expensive artwork is an elaborate fake! Ophelia will need every pawful of her
singular style, winning wit, and purr-fect poise to prove Pierre’s nothing but a
wannabe cheetah—before he steals her prize! Adventure, heists, and teamwork abound
in this fun, witty chapter book series brimming with cat-tastic black-and-white
illustrations, including graphic novel-style pages! Check out the whole Snazzy Cat
Capers series! Snazzy Cat Capers Snazzy Cat Capers: The Fast and the Furriest
Snazzy Cat Capers: Meow or Never An Imprint Book “Fabulous, funny, and fin-tastic
fun!” —Mo O’Hara, New York Times-bestselling author of My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish
My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish Mo O'Hara 2013-07-09 A first entry in a new chapter
book series finds Tom's goldfish horrifically transformed after his evil scientist
big brother's experiment goes wrong, an accident that imbues the goldfish with
hypnotic powers and a thirst for revenge.
Live and Let Swim: My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish Mo O'Hara 2016-09-06 The name's
Goldfish. Zombie Goldfish. Fishy mayhem abounds with two more fin-tastic stories
featuring our favorite (New York Times-bestselling!) zombie goldfish.
Jurassic Carp: My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish Mo O'Hara 2017-03-07 Fish-tory comes to
life with two more fin-tastic stories featuring our favorite zombie goldfish
Frankie from New York Times-bestselling author Mo O'Hara. When Tom and his best
friend Pradeep rescued Frankie the goldfish from his evil-scientist big brother’s
toxic gunge their new pet came back as a BIG FAT ZOMBIE GOLDFISH. Frankie is good
at saving the day, but can he become a real knight in shining armor during the
medieval day reenactment joust? Then, can the school survive two BIG FAT ZOMBIE
GOLDFISH? Find out when Tom’s evil big brother manages to clone a Jurassic Carp!
My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish Mo O'Hara 2013-02-28 Finding Nemo meets Shaun of the
Dead in this laugh-out-load adventure about an evil brother and one big fat zombie
goldfish! Tom’s big brother is an Evil Scientist who wants to experiment on Tom's
new goldfish, Frankie. Can Tom save his fish from being dunked in radioactive
gunge? Er, no. In an act of desperation Tom zaps Frankie with a battery, bringing
him back to life! But there’s something weird about the new Frankie – he’s now a
zombie goldfish with hypnotic powers, and he wants revenge . . . Tom has a
difficult choice to make – save his evil brother, or save his fishy friend? Mo
O'Hara's My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish is the first in this funny, fishy series.
Discover more hilarious adventures in My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish 2: The SeaQuel
and My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish 3: Fins of Fury.
Agent Moose: Operation Owl Mo O'Hara 2022-08-02 A daring criminal is making waves

Zombies Don't Cry Rusty Fischer 2011-05-01 In the sleepy small town of Barracuda
Bay, Maddy Swift leads the life of a fairly typical teenager, but while attending
a party one night, Maddy is struck by lightning and awakens to realize she has
been reanimated and turned into a zombie.
My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish: The Fintastic Fish-Sitter Mo O'Hara 2015-07-02 Meet
the zombie version of Finding Nemo in this laugh-out-load story of animal mayhem
featuring the most badly behaved pets ever! Everyone knows that fish and cats
don't get on. So when Sami has to look after her big brother's goldfish, it won't
be easy with Fang the vampire kitten lurking next door . . . Frankie the hypniotic
zombie goldfish is back! This time he's in full picture book colour so younger
readers can join in the fishy fun. Featuring favourite characters from the
original bestselling fiction series, My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish by Mo O'Hara.
The Wizards of Once Cressida Cowell 2017-10-03 The instant New York Times and
International Bestseller! In the first book of a new series by the bestselling
author of How to Train Your Dragon, the warring worlds of Wizards and Warriors
collide in a thrilling and enchanting adventure. Once there were Wizards, who were
Magic, and Warriors, who were not. But Xar, son of the King of Wizards, can't cast
a single spell. And Wish, daughter of the Warrior Queen, has a banned magical
object of her own. When they collide in the wildwood, on the trail of a deadly
witch, it's the start of a grand adventure that just might change the fabric of
their worlds. With Cressida Cowell's trademark wit, and the same stunning
combination of action, adventure, heart, humor, and incredible artwork that made
How to Train Your Dragon a beloved bestselling franchise, The Wizards of Once will
transport and enchant readers.
Trapped in a Video Game Dustin Brady 2018-04-10 Jesse Rigsby hates video games—and
for good reason. You see, a video game character is trying to kill him. After
getting sucked in the new game Full Blast with his friend Eric, Jesse starts to
see the appeal of vaporizing man-size praying mantis while cruising around by jet
pack. But pretty soon, a mysterious figure begins following Eric and Jesse, and
they discover they can't leave the game. If they don't figure out what's going on
fast, they'll be trapped for good!
Snazzy Cat Capers: Meow or Never Deanna Kent 2020-09-15 Ophelia von Hairball V,
the world’s #1 cat burglar, is ready to make hiss-tory with her latest and
greatest heist in Deanna Kent's third book of this cat-tastic middle grade series,
featuring black-and-white illustrations on almost every page by Neil Hooson!
Ophelia and her inventor sidekick Oscar F. Gold are deep in preparations for the
biggest challenge the FFBI (Furry Feline Burglary Institute) has to offer: The
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in the Big Forest! It’s up to Agent Moose and Owlfred to save the day in Operation
Owl, the third hilarious graphic novel chapter book from Mo O’Hara the author of
My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish. Agent Moose and not-quite-so-special Agent Owlfred are
back and better than ever! Strange flash floods are making waves (and headlines)
all over the Big Forest! Someone is pulling off particularly confounding capers
and, between the flooding and the heists, Big Forest is in big trouble. When
Madame HQ is nabbed right out of a very wet Woodland HQ, Agent Moose and Owlfred
must wade through clues to get her back and stop the mystery criminal making a big
splash in Big Forest! Can they find this fiendish villian before Big Forest floats
away?
The Legend of King Arthur-A-tops Mo O'Hara 2020-03-03 Once upon a time, in the
misty swamps of Camelot, there were three dino squires training to be knights.
Lancelot-o-saur was strong and brave, Guinevere-raptor was fast and fearless, and
Arthur-a-tops? Well, soon you will know all about his fate. It's the Festival of
the Stone, and dinosaurs from across the land will try to pull the great horn Rexcalibur from the magical stone. The one who succeeds shall be crowned king or
queen. Arthur-a-tops is probably the least likely to accomplish the task. And yet
. . . With their ingenious take on the legend of King Arthur, Mo O'Hara and Andrew
Joyner create another wonderfully funny spin on a classic tale for young audiences
who like to learn and laugh.
My Gym Teacher Is an Alien Overlord David Solomons 2017-06-27 First published in
hardback by Viking, 2016.
Glam Prix Racers Deanna Kent 2021-05-11 Ready. Set. Sparkle! Mario Kart meets My
Little Pony in this new full-color graphic novel series full of speed, glitter,
and teamwork! It’s the start of a new race season on Glittergear Island! Mio the
mermaid, her monster truck Mudwick, and their team want to win the magical Glam
Prix Cup. But the Vroombot Crew of robots plan to cheat in the race! Can the
Racers sparkle across the finish line first? This full-color adventure is the
first installment in a young graphic novel trilogy about a team of fantasy
creatures and their magical vehicles who use speed, smarts, and friendship to race
their way to the top! An Imprint Book
Any Fin Is Possible: My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish Mo O'Hara 2016-09-06 More
hilarious adventures and zany illustrations in the after life of a zombie
goldfish! When Tom rescued Frankie the goldfish from his older brother's evil
science experiment by zapping him back to life with a battery, he never expected
his pet to become a BIG FAT ZOMBIE GOLDFISH with incredible hypnotic powers . . .
but he has to admit it's helpful, especially when they are thwarting his big
brother's evil plans. Dodging booby traps, avoiding evil possibly-mummified
kittens, discovering the truth behind the ancient Egyptian Curse at the local
museum . . . it's all in a night's work for a zombie goldfish! Then, there's
something fishy going on at sports day. Can Frankie help Pradeep and Tom to foil
Mark's evil plans? Or will Mark and his pet vampire kitten, Fang, take home the
gold? New York Times-bestselling author Mo O'Hara delivers more laugh-out-loud fun
in this illustrated chapter book series.
Not Norman Kelly Bennett 2011-11-15 "A sweet story that could be used as a
springboard to discussion of the pitfalls of making snap judgments about pets — or
people." — School Library Journal Norman the goldfish isn’t what this little boy
had in mind. He wanted a different kind of pet — one that could run and catch, or
chase string and climb trees, a soft furry pet to sleep on his bed at night.
Definitely not Norman. But when he tries to trade Norman for a "good pet," things
don’t go as he planned. Could it be that Norman is a better pet than he thought?
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With wry humor and lighthearted affection, author Kelly Bennett and illustrator
Noah Z. Jones tell an unexpected — and positively fishy — tale about finding the
good in something you didn’t know you wanted.
Monstrous Stories #1: Night of the Zombie Goldfish Dr. Roach 2013-03-01 Funny,
light-hearted monster stories that are perfect for young readers, brought to us by
the esteemed Dr. Roach. Judd Crank and his friend Zak are two ordinary boys, in an
ordinary town, with some very ordinary goldfish. Judd never thought much about his
pet fish, besides sometimes needing to feed them. But when a science experiment
accidentally gets mixed in with their food, these regular pets start becoming a
lot more interesting. With a series of bubbles and pops, the slimy fish start
growing and changing. Then they step right out of their tank -- and begin marching
towards town.
More People to Love Me Mo O'Hara 2016-08-25 A reassuring message for any child
with an extended family . . . This little girl's family is huge! The only way to
show how huge would be to draw a family tree. With a step-mum, a step-dad, four
brothers and sisters, and a whole lot of grandparents, her family tree has a lot
of branches – and a lot of people to love her. Mo O'Hara's warm and playful story
will speak to any young child with an extended family. Accompanied by Ada Grey's
charming illustrations, More People to Love Me is a gorgeous book which shows that
families come in all shapes and sizes.
My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish Mo O'Hara 2014-03-11 When Tom's big brother decides to
become an Evil Scientist, his first experiment involves dunking Frankie the
goldfish into toxic green gunk. Tom knows that there is only one thing to do: Zap
the fish with a battery and bring him back to life! But there's something weird
about the new Frankie. He's now a BIG FAT ZOMBIE GOLDFISH with hypnotic powers . .
. and he's out for revenge!
My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish: Fins of Fury Mo O'Hara 2015-03-03 Two new fin-tastic
stories find zombie goldfish Frankie, Tom and his best friend, Pradeep,
investigating the myth of the Beast of Burdock Woods before Mark's bizarre
personality change coincides with the disappearances of paranormal pets.
Mellybean and the Giant Monster Mike White 2020-10-13 "Mike White hits a
heartwarming hat trick with this cute, funny, and action-packed adventure.
Mellybean will bounce off the page and into your heart." —Mo O'Hara, New York
Times bestselling author of the My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish series and Agent Moose
The Secret Life of Pets meets The Wizard of Oz in this debut graphic novel about a
spunky pup who gets trapped in a world filled with magic, adventure, and one
giant, grumpy monster. Melly loves to play games. All her feline friends want to
do, though, is take a nap. So when she doesn't leave them alone, the cats trick
her into burying a shoe in the backyard. But the small prank turns into a big
problem when Melly falls down the hole . . . and is magically transports her to
another world! Melly lands smack-dab in the middle of a scuffle between a group of
knights and a huge monster. But Melly soon befriends the grumpy giant, learning he
isn't as scary as he seems. He's being hunted by a greedy king. One who has also
been stealing from his people and locking them up in the dungeons. So although
Melly is desperate to find a way back home to Mama and Papa (her human owners),
she makes it her mission to help her new friend and the kingdom. But how could
someone so tiny defeat such a powerful king? It may just take a game that only
Melly can win.
Wedgie & Gizmo Suzanne Selfors 2017-08-22 Fans of Stick Dog and My Big Fat Zombie
Goldfish will love Suzanne Selfors’s hilarious new illustrated series about the
growing pains of blended families and the secret rivalry of pets. “A delightfully
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fun read that will leave you in stitches!”—Caldecott Medalist Dan Santat When a
bouncy, barky dog and an evil genius guinea pig move into the same house, the
laughs are nonstop! Wedgie is so excited, he can’t stop barking. He LOVES having
new siblings and friends to protect. He LOVES guinea pigs like Gizmo! He also
LOVES treats! But Gizmo does not want to share his loyal human servant with a
rump-sniffing beast! He does not want to live in a pink Barbie Playhouse. Or to be
kissed and hugged by the girl human. Gizmo is an evil genius. He wants to take
over the world and make all humans feel his wrath. But first he must destroy his
archenemy, Wedgie, once and for all!
Any Fin Is Possible: My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish Mo O'Hara 2016-03-01 Get ready for
some more fishy mayhem in this fourth hilarious illustrated chapter book in Mo
O'Hara's New York Times bestselling series. When Tom and his best friend Pradeep
rescued Frankie the goldfish from Tom's older brother's evil science experiment by
zapping him back to life with a battery, they never expected Tom's pet to become a
BIG FAT ZOMBIE GOLDFISH with incredible hypnotic powers...but it's helpful when
they are thwarting his big brother's evil plans. Tom and Pradeep are about to find
out the truth behind the ancient Egyption Curse of the Cat King, when their evil
big brothers crash their overnight stay at the history museum. Dodging booby
traps, avoiding evil, possibly mummified kittens...it's all in a night's work for
a zombie goldfish! Then, there's something fishy going on at sports day. All the
athletic kids seem to be losing their sporting abilities, while Tom's evil big
brother Mark has suddenly become amazing at every single sport. Can Frankie help
Pradeep and Tom to foil Mark's evil plans? Or will Mark and his pet vampire
kitten, Fang, take home the gold?
The Fintastic Fishsitter Mo O'Hara 2016-03-01 Six Really Important Tips for FishSitting a Zombie Goldfish: 1. Keep Fang away from Frankie 2. Zombie goldfish only
eat green food (moldy Brussels sprouts, green jelly beans, stinky pond slime) 3.
All kittens can be pretty sneaky but Fang is SUPER sneaky 4. Watch out for
Frankie's eyes—he can hypnotize you 5. Did we mention that Fang the vampire kitten
is TROUBLE? 6. Seriously, keep Fang away from Frankie! When Sami agrees to zombiesit Frankie, her neighbor's BIG FAT ZOMBIE GOLDFISH, she is looking forward to fun
afternoon in the paddling pool with her favorite "swishy fishy." Unfortunately,
Fang, the mostly-evil vampire kitten, has a different idea. She's looking forward
to a BIG FAT ZOMBIE GOLDFISH snack! Will Sami and Frankie be able to stop Fang's
evil plan? Come find out in this fin-tastic picture book addition to the New York
Times-Bestselling series.
My FANGtastically Evil Vampire Pet Mo O'Hara 2018-03-06 My FANGtastically Evil
Vampire Pet, the epic spin-off of Mo O'Hara's New York Times bestselling My Big
Fat Zombie Goldfish series features an aspiring evil scientist, paranormal pets,
and plenty of hilarious summer camp shenanigans. Welcome to Camp Mwhaaa-haa-ha-awatha! This summer is going to be epic. Epically evil, that is. ‘Cause I’m going
to Evil Scientist Summer Camp! No annoying little brothers. No annoying zombie
goldfish. Just me, my best friend Sanj, our notebook of evil plans, and my truly
evil (and totally forbidden) vampire kitten Fang. We’ve got it all planned out.
Okay, so maybe I didn’t expect for the totally not-evil Geeky Girl to show up, or
for Sanj to find a new partner to work with, but there’s no way I’m going to let
them ruin my summer. Evil Emperor of the Camp, here I come! Signed, The Great and
Powerful Mark
Spy Penguins Sam Hay 2018-09-18 Two young adventure-loving and gadget-obsessed
penguins dream of joining the FBI (Frosty Bureau of Investigation) in Sam Hay's
hilarious new illustrated chapter book series, Spy Penguins. Adventure-loving
my-big-fat-zombie-goldfish-1-mo-ohara

penguin Jackson dreams of being a secret agent like his Uncle Bryn, who works for
the Frosty Bureau of Investigation. Jackson and his gadget-inventing best friend
Quigley might officially be too young to join the FBI, but they aren’t going to
let that stop them! They just need to come up with the right plan to prove that
they are worthy. But when one of Q’s inventions goes dangerously wrong, Jackson
suddenly finds himself dropped right in the middle off an FBI stakeout. There’s
fishy business afoot at the city’s aquarium; rare fish are vanishing and not even
the FBI can work out what’s going on. It’s up to Jackson and Quigley to solve the
crime!
Live and Let Swim: My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish Mo O'Hara 2017-03-07 The name's
Goldfish. Zombie Goldfish. Fishy mayhem abounds with two more fin-tastic stories
from author Mo O'Hara featuring our favorite (New York Times-bestselling!) zombie
goldfish. Frankie was a completely normal pet goldfish . . . until Tom's evilscientist big brother tried to murder him with toxic gunge! Luckily Tom and his
best friend shocked Frankie back to life with a battery, and ever since he's been
a BIG FAT ZOMBIE GOLDFISH. In Live and Let Swim, a normal trip to the aquarium for
Tom, Pradeep, and Sami suddenly turns into a death-defying race to save Frankie
from being eaten by a hungry psychic octopus during their big brothers' latest
evil plan. Then, when the TV show My Pet's Got Talent comes to town all the
paranormal pets suddenly start losing their talents. Can Frankie save the day
without his dangerous hypnotic powers? Live and Let Swim by New York Timesbestselling author Mo O'Hara brings back all the kooky fun and humor you've come
to expect from this irresistible chapter book series.
Survival of the Furriest: My FANGtastically Evil Vampire Pet Mo O'Hara 2021-02-23
It’s robots vs. pets in Survival of the Furriest: My FANGtastically Evil Vampire
Pet, the fourth and final book in this FANGtastic illustrated chapter book series
by New York Times bestselling author Mo O'Hara and illustrated by Marek Jagucki.
Evil Scientist Summer Camp is almost over! This is my last chance to show my epic
evil awesomeness and prove to everyone at Camp Mwhaaa-haa-ha-a-watha that I
totally deserve the Evil Emperor of the Week crown! Luckily, this week's Evil
Celebrity Judge is Dr Cyberbyte (the Evil Cybernetic Mega Millionaire Inventor),
who just gave an interview in Evil Scientist Magazine about his plan to make sure
every evil scientist has an evil sidekick pet! My fierce evil vampire pet Fang and
I are gonna impress Dr Cyberbyte so much that he will probably award us two
crowns: one giant golden pointy one for me and a kitten-sized one for Fang (with a
strap so she can't pull it off). Fang and I are gonna kick some cyber-butt!
Mwhaaaa-haaa-haa-haaa-haaa! Signed, The Great and Powerful Mark
The SeaQuel: My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish Mo O'Hara 2014-03-11 Get ready for some
more fishy fun in the second book in Mo O'Hara's hilarious New York Times
bestselling illustrated chapter book series. After Tom rescued Frankie the
goldfish from his big brother Mark's toxic science experiment by zapping him back
to life with a battery, Frankie somehow became a BIG FAT ZOMBIE GOLDFISH with
dangerous hypnotic powers. Fortunately, Tom has won Frankie's trust, and together
with Tom's best friend Pradeep, they team up to thwart Mark's Evil Scientist
plans. Tom is looking forward to their annual family trip to the seaside, right up
until he hears about the Evil Eel of Eel Bay--a monster that Mark is entirely too
interested in. After all, even a BIG FAT ZOMBIE GOLDFISH might have a little
trouble with a Super Electric Zombie Eel! Then, Frankie takes center stage to
rescue Tom's school play from Mark's evil plans.
Bad Mermaids Sibéal Pounder 2017-06-01 Mermaids Beattie, Mimi and Zelda are
enjoying a summer on land with legs when they receive a strange CRABAGRAM ordering
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them to return home at once. Some seriously BAD MERMAIDS are on the loose and the
girls are the only ones who can stop them. If they're going to save the day,
they'll need answers. And a clam car. Definitely piranha-print nail polish.
Possibly not the talking seahorse. CAN THEY DO IT? Filled with magical mysteries,
fabulous fashion, and a serious piranha problem, Bad Mermaids brings a whole new
twist to the underwater world of mermaids. If you enjoyed The Little Mermaid,
you'll love this too!
Agent Moose: Moose on a Mission Mo O'Hara 2021-08-03 Someone is putting the
squeeze on the animals of the Big Forest, and there’s only one moose who can help
in Agent Moose: Moose on a Mission, the second hilarious graphic novel chapter
book from Mo O'Hara, the New York Times bestselling author of My Big Fat Zombie
Goldfish! Agent Moose, the best (worst) secret agent at Woodland HQ, and his
slightly-more-intelligent sidekick, Owlfred, are on the case again! There’s big
news in the Big Forest! The circus is in town, Granny Moose is coming to visit,
and a mysterious robber is on the loose. When Agent Moose learns that someone is
putting the squeeze on innocent animals, he and Owlfred rush to investigate, with
Granny along for the ride! Can they solve this mystery before any more animals
face the big squeeze?
We Were Killers Once Becky Masterman 2019-06-04 "Former FBI agent Brigid Quinn,
with her trademark toughness, raw humor, and human frailty, is back and better
than ever in Masterman’s latest novel. As Quinn is drawn into an infamous cold
case with a possible link to the two killers immortalized by Truman Capote’s In
Cold Blood, she finds danger closing in. A gripping premise, brilliantly
executed—you won’t be able to put this one down!"—Shari Lapena, New York Times
bestselling author of The Couple Next Door In 1959, a family of four were brutally
murdered in Holcomb, Kansas. Perry Smith and Dick Hickok were convicted and
executed for the crime, and the murders and their investigation and solution
became the subject of Truman Capote's masterpiece, In Cold Blood. But what if
there was a third killer, who remained unknown? What if there was another family,
also murdered, who crossed paths with this band of killers, though their murder
remains unsolved? And what if Dick Hickok left a written confession, explaining
everything? Retired FBI agent Brigid Quinn and her husband Carlo, a former priest
and university professor, are trying to enjoy each other in this new stage in
their lives. But a memento from Carlo's days as a prison chaplain--a handwritten
document hidden away undetected in a box of Carlo's old things--has become a
target for a man on the run from his past. Jerry Beaufort has just been released
from prison after decades behind bars, and though he'd like to get on with living
the rest of his life, he knows that somewhere there is a written record of the
time he spent with two killers in 1959. Following the path of this letter will
bring Jerry into contact with the last person he'll see as a threat: Brigid Quinn.
Becky Masterman's unputdownable thrillers featuring unique heroine Brigid Quinn
continue with this fascinating alternative look at one of America's most famous
crimes.
Butt Wars: The Final Conflict Andy Griffiths 2016-11-29 The stinky scoundrels from
international bestsellers THE DAY MY BUTT WENT PSYCHO! And ZOMBIE BUTTS FROM
URANUS! Are back-and determined to wipe away the earth! Zack Freeman (and his
butt) have twice saved the world from total reek-dom. But now the young buttfighter faces his nastiest challenge yet: Hundreds of thousands of Great White
Butts attacking the earth with giant brown blobs are about to cause Buttageddon.
In order to stop them, Zack will have to hitch a ride in a time-traveling
buttmobile, back to the reign of the prehistoric buttosaurs. Can Zack battle the
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Tyrannnsore-arses, juggle a giant arseteroid, and put the butts-gone-bad back in
their place? Or will the entire world be abutterated?
Mellybean and the Wicked Wizard Mike White 2021-06-15 "Mellybean will bounce off
the page and into your heart." —Mo O'Hara, New York Times bestselling author of
the My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish series and Agent Moose The second book in this
charming graphic novel series finds Melly and her feline friends returning to the
magical world hidden in their backyard, only to discover that a wicked wizard has
taken over and these pets may be the only ones who can stop her! Melly's learned a
new trick, and she can't wait to show the cats. But when they all head outside to
play, Melly accidentally loses her ball down the magical hole in their backyard.
So she decides this is the perfect excuse to visit her friends in the fantastical
world on the other side. And this time around, the cats want to come too. (After
all, they need to find someone to open their cans of food!) But instead of a warm
welcome, the group discovers the whole kingdom has fallen into a mysterious deep
sleep. And it is all thanks to Wilma, the wizard who long ago took Narra's powers.
She's back to finish what she started by stealing the magic of other mythical
creatures so she can become the greatest wizard ever. Now Melly and the cats are
all that stand in her way. But how will these four ordinary pets stop an
extraordinary villain? Well, they may just have a few tricks up their sleeves!
Attack of the Shark-Headed Zombie Bill Doyle 2011-04-26 New to the Random House
list is author Bill Doyle with a tale of monsters, magic, and mayhem. After Keats
and Henry lose their bikes, they need money—fast. So the help-wanted ad at the
supermarket seems ideal for them. All they have to do is weed Hallway House's
garden, find some lightbulbs in the attic, sweep the garage . . . and battle a
shark-headed zombie. But no one told them about the giant bookworms in the
library, the toe-biting carpet in the halls, and the kitchen sinkhole!
Trapped in a Video Game: The Complete Series Dustin Brady 2020-04-01 Five books in
one! With nonstop action, huge plot twists, and tons of humor, this series will
quickly have your 7- to 12-year-old video game fan begging for just one more
chapter. Getting sucked into a video game is not as much fun as you'd think. Sure,
there are jetpacks, hover tanks, and infinite lives, but what happens when the
game starts to turn on you? In this best-selling series, 12-year-old Jesse Rigsby
finds out just how dangerous video games-and the people making those games - can
be. Book One: Trapped in a Video Game Jesse hates video games - and for good
reason. You see, a video game character is trying to kill him. After getting
sucked into the new game Full Blast with his best friend, Eric, Jesse quickly
discovers that he's being followed by a mysterious figure. If he doesn't figure
out what's going on fast, he'll be trapped for good! Book Two: The Invisible
Invasion Jesse's rescue mission has led him into the world of Go Wild, a Pokemon
Go-style mobile game full of hidden danger and invisible monsters. Can Jesse stay
alive long enough to sneak into the shady video game company and uncover what
they're hiding? Book Three: Robots Revolt The robot villains from Super Bot World
3 have been released into the real world, and it's up to Jesse to get them back.
This is Jesse's most dangerous mission yet, because this time, the video game is
real. And in the real world, there are no extra lives. Book Four: Return to Doom
Island In this retro adventure, Jesse will need to outsmart a superintelligent
android, outlast a tireless drone, and outswim an eight-bit shark. If he can
somehow pull all that off, Jesse will discover that he hasn't even gotten to the
scary part yet. Book Five: The Final Boss Jesse and Eric have 10 minutes to save
the world. In those 10 minutes, they're supposed to dive into a massive video game
universe, track down an all-powerful madman, and stop his evil plan before it's
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too late. Sound impossible? It's super impossible. The clock is ticking.
My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish Boxed Set Mo O'Hara 2017-10-10
Snazzy Cat Capers Deanna Kent 2018-09-18 "I want to be Ophelia when I grow up!!
And I want Oscar to be my BFF—Best Fishy Friend! Snazzy Cat Capers is fabulous,
funny and fin-tastic fun with illustrations that pounce off the page." —Mo O’Hara,
New York Times bestselling author of the My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish series Life is
short. Diamonds are fur-ever. Internationally famous cat burglar Ophelia von
Hairball V adores jewels—the only thing she loves more is a challenge. She's never
met a safe she couldn't crack. Now the Furry Feline Burglary Institute (FFBI)
offers her the ultimate caper: steal the giant Himalayan diamond and win their top
award! There's a catch! The FFBI sends an enthusiastic inventor to help
Ophelia...but this cat works alone, and Oscar Fishgerald Gold smells fishy. Can
the smartest, stealthiest, and snazziest of cats learn to work with a fintastic
sidekick and prove she's still the world's most purr-fect burglar? Adventure,
heists, and teamwork abound in this fun, witty middle grade series brimming with
cat-tastic black-and-white illustrations. Includes graphic novel-style pages! This
book has Common Core connections. Check out the whole Snazzy Cat Capers series!
Snazzy Cat Capers Snazzy Cat Capers: The Fast and the Furriest An Imprint Book
Tim Possible & the Time-Traveling T. Rex Axel Maisy 2022-07-26 For fans of Timmy
Failure and My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish comes the wacky adventures of two best
friends and the time-traveling T-Rex who forever changes their lives. Tim and Tito
are best friends whose world gets upended when a time-traveling T-Rex named Oskar
suddenly appears in Tim’s backyard. That’s right, a time-traveling T-Rex, who
knows too much for his or Tim and Tito’s good. Sure, Oskar’s prehistoric spaceship
is awesome. But when Tim mistakenly gulps down something called Impossible Juice,

my-big-fat-zombie-goldfish-1-mo-ohara

the boys find themselves not only battling a loony, robotic lunch lady but also
Oskar’s evil AI assistant. Is humanity as they know it on the brink of doom? Or
can Tim, Tito, and Oskar save the day?
Mellybean and the Villains' Revenge Mike White 2022-04-05 "Mellybean will bounce
off the page and into your heart." —Mo O'Hara, New York Times bestselling author
of the My Big Fat Zombie Goldfish series and Agent Moose In the final book of this
charming graphic novel trilogy, Melly and the cats must help the giant monster
Narra reunite with his long-lost magical friends in order to defeat some old foes
who have returned with a sinister new plan to take over the kingdom! Melly and her
friends are happy. The land of Ado is at peace with the defeat of the greedy king
and the wicked wizard. Humans, animals, and even mythical creatures are living
together in harmony for the first time in centuries. But not everybody is pleased
about that . . . Wilma may no longer have her magic, but she’s determined as ever
to get control over the powers of the ancient creatures. And the dethroned king,
who has just found his way home, is desperate to take back his crown. Now these
villains have decided to join forces, and they’ve hatched a diabolical new plan to
take over the kingdom. If Melly and the others are going to have any hope of
stopping them once and for all, they’ll need a lot more magic. The group must set
off to find the last two ancient creatures who are still in hiding. But how will
Melly convince them to join their side and help after all these years? Well, if
there’s anyone who can befriend a grumpy giant, it’s Mellybean!
The Girl Who Fell Beneath Fairyland and Led the Revels There Catherynne M. Valente
2012-10-02 Returning to Fairyland after a long period away following her first
adventure there, September discovers that her stolen shadow has become the Hollow
Queen, the new ruler of Fairyland Below, who is stealing the magic and shadows
from Fairyland folk and refusing to give them back.
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